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PLEASE DO NOT SHUT THIS DOWN!! This has been such a big part of Portland for 

so long. Not only is it something that lot of people love to go to, it also brings in a lot 

of outside people to Portland which bring profit to near by hotels and businesses. 

This will not only be hurting PRI but the whole community.  


